Mr Alan Dover

Head of Planning

East Cambs District Council

The Grange

Nutholt Lane

Ely

Cambs CB7 4H

Sunday 27 November 2005

Dear Mr Dover,

Re Planning Application 05/01116/OUM  Mereham.

Please be advised that I am completely opposed to the above plan and

urge East Cambs District Council to reject the application.

The Plan will destroy the local area and tear apart the villages that

have been loved for many centuries.

The Infrastructure cannot cope, crime will increase, the roads will

jam and the residents do not want it.

Future generations will never forgive any official/elected Member who

does not reject this application and finish with the idea once and for

all.

I wish this letter to be bought to the attention of the appointed

Councillors.

Yours sincerely,

Name..................................................

Address...............................................

......................................................

......................................................

Signed................................................

